
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                           January 22, 2020 
Contact: Rep. John Nygren                                                                                  (888) 534-0089 
 

Gov. Evers Hides from Failed Policies 
 
Madison--State Representative John Nygren (R-Marinette), Co-Chair of the Joint Committee on 
Finance released the following statement: 
 
“Governor Evers’ sudden concern for rural Wisconsin and our agriculture industry is ironic 
given that just a year ago he proposed raising taxes on the agriculture industry to pay for 
expanded welfare programs,” said Rep. Nygren. “Governor Evers spent his first year in office 
catering to his far-left liberal friends in Madison. No amount of rhetoric can cover his failed 
record of putting rural Wisconsin and our farmer behind liberal special interests.” 
 
“Unfortunately, Governor Evers spent his first year in office trying to undo all the positive 
momentum of the last eight years,” said Rep. Nygren. “Between the largest property tax increase 
in the last 10 years, attempts to put more Wisconsinites on welfare, and a blatant disregard for 
state law, the last year for Governor Evers has been unacceptable. Wisconsin needs Governor 
Evers to change course in year two.”  
 
“The state of the state is strong, not because of Governor Evers, but in spite of him,” said Rep. 
Nygren. “Republicans in the Legislature have spent the last year listening to families all across 
Wisconsin and advancing an agenda for all of Wisconsin, not just Madison and Milwaukee. 
Governor Evers needs to reverse course and begin listening to all of Wisconsin instead of only 
the liberal special interests.” 
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